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12th	November	2021	

Dear	Parent/Carer,	

In	order	to	fully	prepare	our	students	for	the	rigour	and	challenges	of	the	exam	period,	we	
will	be	running	two	sets	of	mock	examinations.	The	first	set	of	mock	examinations	will	take	
place	15th	–	26th	November	2021,	the	second	set	of	mock	examinations	will	take	place	
during	March	2022.	

Enclosed	with	this	letter	is	a	timetable	for	the	mock	examinations.	When	students	are	not	
sitting	examinations,	they	will	be	in	lessons.	Students	will	begin	and	end	College	at	the	
usual	times	and	full	uniform	will	be	required	for	all	examinations.	Under	no	circumstances	
should	mobile	phones,	iPods,	MP3/4	Players,	air	pods	or	watches	of	any	description	be	
taken	into	the	examination	hall.	Full	details	of	exam	regulations	can	be	found	on	our	
website.	

Please	impress	upon	your	child	how	important	these	mock	examinations	are.	They	are	not	
only	a	chance	to	practise	undertaking	public	examinations	in	the	conditions	required	for	
formal	assessments,	but	they	will	give	a	very	clear	indication	to	students	and	teachers	as	to	
what	grades	could	be	achieved	in	the	Summer	Examinations.	

The	results	of	these	mock	examinations	will	be	issued	during	our	next	Parents	Evening.	

Yours	sincerely,	

 

Ms	J.	Kler	

Vice	Principal	

	

	

	

	

	

	


